
Master Plan for Aging 
Subcommittee Application 

Please submit the following information to EngAGE@aging.ca.gov no later than 
September 30, 2019 if you wish to be considered for participation in one or more of the Master 
Plan for Aging Subcommittees. For more information on the Master Plan and Subcommittee 
topics, please review our website.  

Subcommittee size will be limited to ensure a productive discussion environment. The California 
Health and Human Services Agency will let you know if you have been selected to participate in 
a Subcommittee by early October, 2019. 

Applicant name: 

Title: 

Organization: 

Phone number: 

Email address: 

Select Subcommittee interest (check all that apply): 

 Long-Term Care (Long-Term Services and Supports) 

 Research 

For descriptions of each Subcommittee, please see the Master Plan for Aging website. 

Each Subcommittee is anticipated to meet several times, either in-person in Sacramento or via 
webinar, between October 2019 and July 2020.  Subcommittee members are expected to 
consistently participate in all meetings for their respective Subcommittee. 

Description of background and knowledge regarding selected Subcommittee topic(s) (150 
words or less): 

https://www.chhs.ca.gov/home/master-plan-for-aging/
https://www.chhs.ca.gov/home/master-plan-for-aging/
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